
REPORT 

SAVE A WATT 

Spare a Watt, Save a Lot. 

‘Save a Watt’, an awareness walk on conserving electricity was conducted by the 

students of DPS Sec 45, Junior Wing for their peers on 28th March 2024. The 

enthusiastic eco-warriors raised impactful slogans on conservation of power for 

a sustainable future. They also suggested simple ways and habits to reduce 

electricity wastage.  

The activity motivated the students to use electricity thoughtfully, in school and 

at home, thereby instilling in them a valuable life skill. 

The energetic students were appreciated and encouraged by the Headmistress, 

Ms. Laveena Hemrajani and the Senior Mistress, Ms. Geetu Khanna for their 

participation in the worthy initiative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


